
Subject:  Evidence-Based Practices (EBP) 2008 Survey—Due 6/30/08  

Addictions and Mental Health Division (AMH) needs your assistance. 

To report to the Legislature on the implementation status of the EBP 

legislation, we need you to complete the attached EBP Survey. The 

survey contains information you reported to AMH in 2007, regarding EBPs 

you were implementing.  We need you to confirm this information and 

provide some additional information about the evidence-based practices 

you are implementing.  If you need to add additional EBPs, consult the list 

of approved practices at the following website: 

http://www.oregon.gov/DHS/mentalhealth/ebp/practices.shtml.  

The instructions to complete the survey are on the form.  

Submit the survey to AMH by June 30, 2008.  Email to 

nora.goya@state.or.us or if you are submitting a hard copy form send to 

AMH, Attn: Nora Goya, 500 Summer St NE E86, Salem, OR 97301. 

We appreciate your time and effort. If you have questions regarding this 

request, please contact Shawn Clark, Evidence-Based Practices Manager 

(503-945-9720) or shawn.clark@state.or.us  or Jon Collins, Program 

Analysis & Evaluation Manager (503-945-6429) or jon.c.collins@state.or.us  

 

cc: EBP Steering Committee 
 EBP Stakeholders Group 
 Gina Nikkel  
 Debra Gilmore  
 


